
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Staff, 
 
Based on information received by the Florida Catholic Conference, schools in South Florida will not 
reopen until sometime in May. Updates will be provided when received. 
 
Thank you, 
Kim Pryzbylski, Ph.D. 
 
 
The Administration Team 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 
14000 SW 112 Street 
Miami, FL  33186 
(305)386-8446 


